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President's Report 2011 

Having now completed my first year as president of our SCBTC I can now reflect and report 
on the year that was, and possible directions for the coming year, as I somehow managed to 

be re-elected as president. 

We have extended the social possibilities for members with the introduction of the ARSE. 

Also we are seeing members present rides that are bringing about more ways to enjoy riding 

our bikes with company; Night Ride at Palmwoods, Stradbroke Island Ferry Ride, Fish N 

Chips on Bribie Beach ride, Buderim Boot Camp etc. This is to be encouraged and supported 

so please share. 

The ride calendar grows as the club grows with MTB rides and Sunday Split rides. While it is 

necessary to plan ahead to develop a ride calendar, email updates can advise members of 

changes and improvements that occur inside the planning cycle, so we are not locked down 

and miss out on fun. For instance, last Sunday we could have done a ride and then all 

watched a replay of Cadel Evans winning the Tour De France on a big screen (maybe next 

year!) 

It is great to see club members supporting cycling related events on and around the coast 

such as: Ride to Work, Cycle of Giving, Come and Try days as part of Bike Week, Road Smart 

Day, BQ Brisbane to the Gold Coast ride and more. We do something that has fun, fitness, 

lifestyle and community benefits, so let's continue to be involved and put more smiles on 

more faces. 

The club has a number of 'to be congratulated' core values. We are inclusive and friendly. 

We want to help and encourage members. We value each other's differing views and 

opinions but can still more forward as a community of like-minded people. 

From our meeting, some of the points which indicate possible directions for us to ride in 

were: more variety of rides, keep the memberships fees down and encourage more to join 

us, possible modernization of club logo and the introduction of a new design for a second 

jersey, the need for another awesome Christmas party, bike workshops, advertising the club 

and seeing if businesses will support the club, support and encourage safe cycling and road 

use, create some structure for future planning of club finances, continue to be open to new 

ideas and possibilities. 

I would like to thank all members for being part of and making this club a fun group of 

people. A big thank you goes out to our members who give their time and knowledge doing 

all the behind the scenes work which keeps the show on the road. 

I ride a bike because it is fun, keeps me fit and gets me efficiently from A to B with "a shade 

of green". I like keeping company with others who have similar ideals and who want to see 

more people on a bike. I look forward to another year as president and thank you for your 

support and encouragement. 

See you on your bike 

John Pearson 
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